
 

 

Important Notice for 

Parents and Carers: 
Operation Encompass 
Alert 
 
We want to let our school community know that Thomas Alleyne's High 
School is proud to be an Operation Encompass Alert school. 

 
What is Operation Encompass? 

Operation Encompass is a national initiative that helps schools support 
children and young people who may have been affected by domestic 

abuse. It ensures that our safeguarding team is promptly informed by the 
police if a child has been present at, or impacted by, a domestic abuse 

incident. 
 

Why is this important? 
This information allows us to provide immediate, tailored support to pupils 

who may need it, ensuring their safety and wellbeing are always a 

priority. 
 

What does this mean for you and your child? 
 

• Confidentiality: Information shared with the school is treated in 
strict confidence and only key staff are informed. 

• Support: We are here to listen and provide help to any pupil or 
family who needs it. 

• Partnership: We work closely with parents, carers, and external 
agencies to keep our pupils safe. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about Operation Encompass or 

safeguarding in general, please contact our safeguarding team via the 
school office or ‘Report a Safeguarding Concern Tab’ on the website. 

 


